
Fitch, Julie A.
11/10/2010 3:19:28 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Organizational Update

Brian,

Can I get on the distribution for this kind of info? I don't know if there is a concerted effort to deal directly 
with Paul on energy matters, but it seems to be resulting in a lack of info flow to Energy Division and 
me. Thanks much.

Julie

From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: Wed 11/10/2010 3:10 PM 
To: Fitch, Julie A.
Subject: FW: Organizational Update

FYI

From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: Wed 11/10/2010 3:09 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D.; Lindh, Frank; Clark, Richard W.
Subject: Fwd: Organizational Update

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.eom> 
Date: November 10, 2010 3:04:07 PM PST 
To: <pac@epuc.ca.gov>. <TOpl@cpuc.ca.gov>
Subject: FW: Organizational Update

FYI. The end of a depressing story.
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From: A Message from Greg Kiraly 
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2010 2:56 PM 
To: All PG&E Mail Recipients; All PGE Corp Employees 
Subject: Organizational Update

Fellow Employees

Yesterday several media outlets reported that Bill Devereaux, senior director of 
our SmartMeter™ program, joined an online anti-SmartMeter™ forum using a 
fake alias in an attempt to learn more about their concerns.

Bill alerted us to his actions on Monday evening and has since resigned from the 
company. An investigation into the matter, completed in the last twenty-four 
hours, did not reveal additional related or similar activities.

Acting with integrity and communicating openly and honestly are core values at 
PG&E. We must remember the importance of living our values as we strive to 
understand the needs of our customers and of each other. We are fully 
committed to our efforts to engage our customers as we continue our SmartMete 

rollout. As always, our values will guide us in this process.TM

Greg
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